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Number: 18454353-100.04.02-20067 

 

Subject: Regulation on Unprocessed Gold Import Quota Application  

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

. 

With the announcement dated 07.08.2023 and numbered E-18454353-100.04.02[100.04.02]-18908 

on "Regulations Regarding the Import of Unprocessed Gold”, our stock exchange informed you that 

a quota will be applied to unprocessed gold imports on a member basis until a second decision of 

the Ministry of Treasury and Finance. As a result of the evaluations made by the T.R. Ministry of 

Treasury and Finance, the scope of the quota will include gold imports realized in the HS codes 

7108.11.00.00.00, 7108.13.10.00.00.00, 7108.13.80.00.00, 7112.91.00.00.00 as of 22.09.2023, in 

addition to the HS codes 7108.12.00.00.12 non-standard unprocessed gold and 7108.12.00.00.13 

standard unprocessed gold.  For this reason, as of 22.09.2023 (including 22.09.2023), gold imports 

carried out by your institution in the above 7108.11.00.00.00, 7108.13.10.00.00, 7108.13.80.00.00, 

7112.91.00.00.00 HS codes must be notified to our Exchange in writing. 

 

 

Kindly submitted to your information. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Korkmaz ERGUN 

General Manager 

Board Of Director Member 

 

  

 

 

 

 


